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COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

 Signature of MoU between the DFSA and the FSC Mauritius 

 

The Dubai Financial Services Authority (DFSA) and the Financial Services Commission, 

Mauritius (FSC Mauritius) entered into a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) on 

01 October 2015 on Capacity Building and Other Collaboration. The MoU was signed 

in Dubai by Mr Ian Johnston, Chief Executive of DFSA and Mr Dharam Dev Manraj, 

Chairperson of the FSC Mauritius. 

 

The DFSA and the FSC Mauritius recognise the importance of capacity building in the 

region and the MoU signed testifies the commitment of both Authorities to 

strengthen cooperation and collaboration in this regard. The Authorities 

acknowledge the need to increase technical exchanges for the purpose of better 

understanding and knowledge of each other’s financial regulation. The MoU also sets 

forth the intent of both Authorities to enhance mutual cooperation towards 

promoting and developing cross border activities.    

 

The FSC Mauritius has so far signed 3 Multilateral MoUs, 2 Regional MoUs, 25 MoUs 

regarding supervision of AIFMD Entities, 22 MoUs with Foreign Authorities and 6 

MoUs with Local Authorities.  

 

Complete list of the MoUs/MMoUs can be assessed on: 
 

http://www.fscmauritius.org/about-us/local-international-cooperation/memorandum-

of-understanding.aspx   

 

 
Financial Services Commission, Mauritius  
16 October 2015 
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